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If you would like to share any pertinent information through the Monthly Newsletter, please email: 
agrullon@glcac.org.  Al photos must be uploaded to the drive. Please ensure that children in the photos have a photo 
release form signed by their parent in their file. Thank you to Andres Gonzalez (Outreach Specialist) for providing 
pictures for the newsletter.  
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State Representative visits Park St. 

Juana Matias, State Representative read to the 
children from HS Park Street’s, classroom #5 
on Friday, January 27th.  Juana Matias read 
“Pete the Cat” by Eric Litwin and “Brown 
Bear, Brown Bear, What do you See?” by Bill 
Martin Jr. Thank you to Euridice Jimenez 
(CMS) and Robin Grealey (HS Teacher) at 
Park Street.  

Health Advisory 

The Health Advisory Meeting was held 
on Thursday, December 29th, 2016.  
Katherine Ogando, HND Manager led 
the discussion, which included an over-
view of the new Performance Standards 
related to Health, Disabilities, and Men-
tal Health.  With a focus on the expec-
tations for mental health services and 
the community resources available to 
meet those requirements.   

Quote of the Month 

 

“If opportunity doesn’t knock, 
build a door.” 

 

- Milton Berle 

Ray Fontaine’s Farewell!!! 

On Friday, January 6th, 2017 
Head Start had a surprise Fare-
well party for Ray Fontaine, Ed-
ucation Supervisor.  Even 
though we were somewhat sur-
prised to hear about his decision 
to leave. Ray should know that 
he will be missed, although we 
recognize that there are many 
great possibilities for him. 
Working with Ray through the 
years has been a privilege, and 
his humor and knowledge has 
been a benefit to everyone. We 
wish Ray all the best on his fu-
ture career. 

STEAM Training 

On Friday, January 13th,  
HS/EHS Teachers and Assistant 
Teachers received a training 
provided by Ron Mohl on In-
structional Support and STEAM 
readiness.  This training was 
enjoyed by all present, it was 
very engaging, innovative and 
informative.  

Policy Council Farewell 

On Tuesday, January 24th, 2017 
the Policy Council had their 
monthly meeting. This meeting 
also served as a farewell to Joce-
lyn Marte.  The HS program rec-
ognized  Jocelyn for her dedicat-
ed time and service as an execu-

tive mem-
ber of the 
Policy 
Council for 
the past 
three years.   

 
  

 

 

 

***IMPORTANT*** 

ALL STAFF - Please be 
sure to call Julie Holmes 
at (978) 620-4631 or 
email her at 
jholmes@glcac.org by 
6:30am for ANY AB-
SENCES 


